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From: webmaster@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Sent: 24 February 2015 15:20

To: PI

Subject: Planning Comment for 150141

Comment for Planning Application 150141
Name : Wray Morrison

Address : 21 Farburn Terrace

Dyce

Aberdeen

Telephone |G

type :

Comment : | would like to object to the plans as | live in the house that is directly affected by this development and

if it goes ahead this will impact the windows that face onto the already tight yard space, please note that we can't
pen the kitchen windows during the day as often they are working on vehicles outside and if they start these up

the fumes come straight into the house. Also the height of the proposed building will make the house feel blocked in

by an industrial estate. we feel that the existing business has outgrown the sight for many years and if we had

known 30+ years ago we would have objected to the change of use then, if you visit this garage business on a busy

day you will see the shortage of room he has especially more so if he loses the additional land he rents which he

uses for a car park and there has been several time this has almost happened.

We have generally had a good relationship with the owner but he does take things for granted that he can do them.
Regards

Wray Morrison
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